
    Here Comes SANTA CLAUS… 

Right Down or Near Your Lane 
                     With a Little Help From The …. 

 White Bluff – Rye Hill V.F.D. 
 

SUNDAY-DECEMBER 9th 2018 -  12:00 pm to 4:30pm 
 

** We will be starting our routes at 12:00 pm again this year—so please make appropriate plans ** 
 

SEE BELOW AND ON THE BACK FOR THE TIMES AND ROUTES FOR SANTA’S ANNUAL VISIT 

 through the  

White Bluff—Rye Hill, Jenny Lind and Shadow Lake communities 
within our Fire District 

 

Santa Claus will once again be riding throughout our FIRE COVERAGE AREA handing out goodies 
and passing on Christmas wishes to all, with the help of YOUR volunteer fire department.  SANTA 
will retire his reindeer for the day to catch a ride on the Fire Trucks.  This will be a great opportunity 
for you, your children, friends and/or grandchildren to meet and greet Santa, as well as, for the 
residents of the communities we serve, to see some of our fire trucks and meet the volunteers who 
make our community a safer place. 
 

We will be using multiple fire trucks, and with SANTA’S MAGIC  he will be traveling THREE routes 
between 12:00 pm and 4:30 pm.  More roads and expanded routes have been added this year (in 
our new fire coverage areas of Jenny Lind and Shadow Lake) so please review the routing guides 
that are located on the back side of this flyer.  We cannot go down every street nor provide exact 
times we will be passing by or near your residence, so we ask that you keep your eyes and ears 
open (look and listen for fire trucks and sirens) to meet and greet SANTA!  If you miss us along 
the route, please join us at 5325 Spring Mountain Road around 4:30 to 5:00 p.m. and SANTA will 
visit with your children there. SANTA will be gathering his things and heading back to the North Pole 
around 5:30 p.m. 

 

 

In the event of HEAVY RAIN / ICE OR SNOW on December 9th—that makes driving through the area 
dangerous—SANTA’s visit will be moved to Sunday December 16th at the same times. 

 

 

If you know of a shut-in, elderly person, disabled or other person in our area, that is unable to come 
out to the street to meet SANTA and think they would enjoy SANTA coming to their door and saying 
“Merry Christmas” with a few goodies, please call one of the numbers listed below with their name 

and address and we will make every attempt to make that happen. 
 

Contact Information:  Email  whitebluffryehillfire@gmail.com  or President  Dale Seiter * 479-430-0252  
 

Merry Christmas and Happy Holidays from all of us at the 
    White-Bluff – Rye Hill 

 Volunteer Fire Department 

“White Bluff– Rye Hill VFD” 

 Whitebluffryehillfire.org 

INSTAGRAM at:  wbrh_vfd 




